
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic this term has been ‘castles and knights’ and 

‘pirates’ we have learnt lots and had lots of fun along the 

way!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We had so much fun during our Easter day. We got to show 

off our bonnets during the Easter parade. In class we took 

part in arts and crafts activities. At the end of the day, our 

shared meal was very yummy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In numeracy we have been learning about measurement. We 

have been very busy measuring weight, length and capacity. 

It was great to use our skills of measurement to make 

Easter nests. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

It has been fantastic to see the children work hard both at 

school and at home. They have delivered some impressive 

homework projects. 

 

As part of our castles and knights topic we created our own 

shields in Art and DT. First we designed them and then 

created them using a range of materials and paint.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

For our whole school collective worship we told the story of 

‘The Last Supper’. We retold the story through drama, said 

a prayer and sang a new song.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

For World Book Day we enjoyed coming to school as our 

favourite book character. We did a parade in assembly to 

have a competition for the best costume. In class, we made 

our own wooden spoon character. At the end of the day we 

listened to a story read by some of the children in Class 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


